
Dear Friends, 

Sunday, September 24th is a very special day for Kathy and I. It will be our 

30th anniversary here at MLIBC and we praise the Lord for His abundant 

blessings upon our time here.  

We are seeking to do all we can to see God's House filled on that Sunday. 

Dr. Byron Foxx will be singing and preaching in the a.m. service and Dr. 

Shelton Smith will be preaching in the evening service.  

Please pray and help us make this day a great success for God's glory!  

Your friend,  

Pastor Leatherman 


